- Pacific Petroleums Ltd., August 30, 1974
P,0. Box 6666, .

Calgary, Albevta,

T2P 676

Attention: Mr. J.G. Goemans
Dear Sirs

Re: Application for Good Engineering Practice
West Nat et al Yoyo a~74-8H/94-X-13

This will acknovledge recéfpt of your application of July
29, 1974 vequesting removal of gas well rake restrictions for
the subject well producing from the Slave Point and Pine Point
gones of the Yoyo Fleld.

Please be advised that your application has been advertised in
the British Columbia Gazette of 5th and 12th September 1978, a
copy of which {s attached, ‘

During a preliminery review of your application, it was dig-
coveved that

£) with regards to your remarks relating to equity problems,
ps. 3, section (m), subsection 4), the well has been continuously
overproducing its approved PEL and
, b) a second modified isochronal test has not been conducted on

the well dispite our reminders of June 10, 1971 and June 11, 1973.

Befora we act further on this application, we wnuld 1like to receiva

your e¢omments on the above,

Youwrs truly,

| A.J, Dingley,
ok A e e e o Ghief Engineer
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Enclosure




